Lopez, Maria [COB]

From: Michael H <msh104@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 9:17 AM

To: response@ocgov.com; Steel, Michelle; Do, Andrew; Bartlett, Lisa; Chaffee, Doug; Wagner, Donald;
Kim, Frank (HOA)

Subject: Public Comment for 11/19/2019: Yale St. Homeless Shelter in Santa Ana

Hello County of Orange staff,

In reference to the Yale St. Shelter, I've been a resident of Orange County for over 35 years, and | am disappointed in the
news that the County will put a 450 bed homeless shelter next to Santa Ana elementary schools, a high school school
and local businesses.

Please reassess your decision on this location and do not put this shelter there.

Thank you.
Michael S. Huang



